
 

 
 
Thursday 6th December 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have a busy couple of weeks in the run up to the end of term so I thought I would share some 
key dates and information with you.  
 
Performances will take place as listed in the recent school newsletters. At the end of each 
performance there will be a collection bucket raising money for charity, and this year we will be 
support ‘Shine’ who provide specialist support to children with spina bifida and hydrocephalus. 
Shine have provided wonderful to support to several children at Cavalry and also offered staff 
training for our team so we would like to share our thanks with them. 
 
In addition, there will be: 
 
Friday 7th December – Nursery Christmas Hat workshop 
 
Tuesday 11th December at 3.05 p.m. – Concert Band will play carols outside for parents to enjoy as 
you collect your children from school. The PTFA will be serving hot drinks and mince pies, and you 
will be able to buy any additional books of prize draw tickets if you wish. This event is weather 
permitting. 
 
Thursday 13th December – this is the last swim of this term for Year 4, and their lessons will start 
again Thursday 10th January 2019. 
 
Friday 14th December – optional fundraising day for the charity ‘Save the Children’ – pay £1 and 
wear your Christmas jumper to school. This is not a dress down day so we expect to see children in 
their school uniform trousers/skirts. 
 
Friday 14th December – Christmas dinner day – if you have not returned the slip to school to book 
your child’s lunch by 9.30 a.m. on Friday 7th December, you will need to send in a packed lunch for 
your child. 
 
Tuesday 18th December – PTFA prize draw – please make sure that your ticket stubs and money are 
back in school by the end of Friday 14th December so we can prepare for the draw. 
 
Monday 17th December – Nursery’s Christmas party day – ‘dress up’ for £1 raising funds for nursery 
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Wednesday 19th December – 9.15 a.m. – Carol Service for Years 4, 5 and 6. Concert Band and Senior 
Choir will perform and parents are welcome to attend. We do not issue tickets for this service but 
we would be grateful if you would return the attached slip to let us know if you are coming so we 
can set out the right number of chairs.  
 
 
Wednesday 19th December -  Last day of term. Christmas parties will take place in the afternoon for 
each class in school. There will be some simple party games, fun activities or a film show in each 
classroom.  
 
Monday 7th January 2019 – back to school and nursery for the new term. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you in school over the next ten days for our performances and 
concerts. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Fiona McCallum 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 

Y4/5/6 Carol Service on Wednesday 19th December at 9.15 a.m. 
 
Yes, I am planning to attend this service and please set out _______ chair (s) 
for me. 
 
Name of Child: ______________________________ 
 
Please return to the school office 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  


